
SRHS NEWS 

 

Virtual Parent Teacher  

Information and a link will be sent to all 

families of our Sonics in order for parents and 

guardians to be able to book virtual parent 

teacher meeting times for Thursday, 

November 19 4:00—6:30 p.m. or Friday, 

November 20 9:00—11:30 a.m. 

If you are unable to meet virtually during 

these times, please reach out to the teacher(s) 

with whom you wish to connect.  

 Sussex Regional High 

School strives to support 

and educate the whole 

learner by creating a 

positive, inclusive 

environment where each 

person is accountable, 

respectful, involved and 

proud of their school 

community  
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Virtual Remembrance Day Assembly 
I want to extend a sincere Thank You to the many students and staff 

that worked to create our assembly shown to our Sonics on November 

9 & 10 during G3.  

Staying Connected 
Communication with our Sonics and their 

families is critical as we work together to 

provide the best education for our students. 

To stay best informed, we would encourage 

accessing the Parent PowerSchool Portal for 

current attendance and marks, reading the 

SRHS newsletter and frequently referencing 

our SRHS webpage.  

SRHS webpage address                   sussexhigh.nbed.nb.ca   

Upcoming 

Dates 

November 12 & 13  

Report Cards  

November 18 & 19                       

Grade 9 Virtual Take 

Your Kid to Work Day  

November 17—30           

Grade 11 & 12 Virtual 

Post Secondary Fair 

November 19 & 20               

Virtual Parent Teacher 

December 4 No school 

for students 

SRHS Food Drive        November 9, 2020 

SRHS Mask  Available $8 
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Virtual Take Your Kid to Work Day 
Our Grade 9 Sonics will have Career Exploration opportunities and 

learning for the following days which are separate from their regular 

classes. Students with last name beginning with L-Z will be November 

18 and A –K will be November 19.  

 

 


